Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 12 September 2018 09:08

To: 'Scales, Andy'

Subject: RE: Attleborough - Land off Hargham Road - SUE - Modification to exclude site

from Examination Version of LP

Dear Mr Scales,

With reference to your email of 6™ September 2018.

| can advise you that the Inspector is going to be asking the Council a further question at the end of the hearing
session for Matter 4 on 18" September 2018 and he has confirmed you are welcome to attend and contribute to

this discussion.

‘Is the Council’s proposed modification to the boundary of the Attleborough Strategic Urban Extension necessary for
soundness?’

If you do not wish to attend or are unable to attend, then please note, you will be given an opportunity to comment
as part of the formal main modifications consultation, which will take place after the hearing sessions have closed.

| will shortly be updating the Examination Library on Breckland’s Website with all the correspondence regarding this
matter, please see link https://www.breckland.gov.uk/article/7344/Examination-Documents

Regards

Cliarlotte Breanan

Charlotte Brennan
Programme Officer

DDI: 01362 656296
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE

Please note from 1st September 2018 — My working days will be Tuesday-Friday only



